
 

Wednesday 17th May 

We are inviting our bright spark Year 6’s to 

come into school in their brightest coloured 

clothing on Wednesday 17th May. This is to 

celebrate their efforts, commitment and 

resilience during their final year at Singlewell 

Primary School. 

To reward this, we have scheduled our 

specialist PE coaches at Team Theme to plan 

and deliver a fun and interactive team 

building session to congratulate the children 

on their efforts. 


